NEWSLETTER 33 - 6th June 2014

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

Sports Fixtures -

- Before half term our Year 1/2 Football team took part in a tournament at Alcester Town Football Club and came third in their league. Thank you Mr Jinks for managing the team
- Our Netball team took part in the South Warwickshire Netball Finals on Tuesday and came third overall. Thanks you to our coaches Mrs Sone and Ms Wheeler.

As always thank you to parents for transport and support.

<u>Mary Arden's Farm</u> - Throughout this week some of the Year 3 and 4 children have been whisked back in time to Shakespeare's Tudor Britain at Mary Arden's Farm in Wilmcote! Changing from 21st century into Tudor clothes prepared them for a day working on the farm. The children experienced a variety of different jobs from baking to threshing, gaining a firsthand insight into Tudor life. With just Year 4 left to travel back in time, the children of lower KS2 now know what it was like to be a real Tudor.

Robots Day – Pupils in Year 5 enjoyed a fantastic control technology workshop where they watched the 'Now' robot perform human actions including the 'Gangnam style' dance! The children built their own robots from Lego and programmed them to move and speak. The session then finished with a challenge to create a robotic hand to set off a Lego spinner in an attempt to break the 54 second word record!

School Library Books - Please bring all school library books back to school by Wednesday 18th June.

<u>St Laurence Party Church</u> – There will be Party Church at 4pm on Sunday 8th June (Pentecost Sunday). Families are welcome with craft activities, games, worship and food. Pentecost is the Birthday of the Church across the world and we look forward to celebrating together.

Clubs Update -

- Rounders for Year 5 & 6 has now finished.
- Rounders for Year 3 & 4 will start on Weds 11th June collect a form from the office.
- Mary Felton's Wednesday Dance Club has now started, collect a form from the office.
- There will be no Netball Club on Thursday 12th June.

Date for your Diary -

- Road Safety Officers and Competition winners to "Sticky Media" Wednesday 11th June 3.20-4pm.
- Netball Tournament at Bidford School Wednesday 11th June 4pm.
- Year5 PGL Meeting Thursday 12th June.
- Sports Day is Friday 4th July. Reception and KS1 in the morning; KS2 in the afternoon.
- Parents Evenings Tuesday 8th and Thursday 10th July.
- Year 6 Leavers Service Friday 18th July at 9.30am.

<u>Book of the Week</u> — Miss Stefanovic 's class have been reading 'Jasper's Beanstalk' by Nick Butterworth. Jasper plants a bean and he waits for it to grow into a beanstalk. How long will he have to wait before he can start looking for giants?

Mr A Simms

BSA Newsletter - Thursday 6th June 2014

Summer Fayre

We will be having a meeting in the next couple of weeks to get everything and everyone together and sort Bidfords very own RIO 2014 Extravaganza and not only to we need it but we really want your help!

So have you got some friends and family that will help you run a stall for the evening? Can you get a team together? Do you have access to a raffle prize or work for a company that would like some good advertising by donating us a raffle prize?

If you can help in anyway please get in touch with us on the numbers below. In Reception at school there is a list of stalls so alternatively pop in there and pop your name against what you would like to help with.

Netball Tournament

Next Wednesday there will be a netball tournament and the BSA are selling tea, coffee and small tuck shop items so if you fancy coming along to watch we will be there

We will shortly be asking for donations of cake for the summer fayre so get your baking heads on please ladies and gents...

Coming Soon...

End of Year Disco Tombola Donation Day (for the Summer Fayre Tombola stalls) Summer Fayre food ticket sales

Last but not least the RIO Summer Fayre itself...

Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen389@gmail.com Amanda Griffiths 07854778864 or amanda_griffiths@ymail.com Vicki Johnston 077082677S41 or victoria-johnston@sky.com Esther Roberts 07834227677 or estherjmills@hotmail.com

The BSA xxx